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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2010 10:02 AM
To: Bob Clark-Riddell
Subject: RE: RO0000433 - 1230 14th Street, Oakland

Bob, 
  
Based upon your request, the schedule for submittal of a remediation start up report is extended to October 27, 2010. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham  
Alameda County Environmental Health 

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [BRiddell@pangeaenv.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2010 5:00 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: RO0000433 - 1230 14th Street, Oakland 

Dear Jerry, 
  
On behalf of Andy Saberi, Pangea is requesting this extension request for the Remediation System Startup Report 
requested by your May 17, 2010 letter.  I’d also like to clarify the due date of the letter.  While the final section of the letter 
requests the startup report by July 23, 2010, the body of the letter requests system startup by July 23, 2010 and a startup 
report by August 27, 2010.  I assume you intended the startup report date in the bottom of the letter to be August 27, 
2010.   
  
Pangea is still coordinating the system permitting and installation.  The City of Oakland is now requiring an EBMUD permit 
to apply for a building permit.  Because EBMUD has recently revised their permit process, and our permit application is 
taking longer than before.  Upon receipt of the EBMUD permit, a building permit will be obtained.   
  
Pangea requests a 60 day extension (from Aug 27 to October 27, 2010) for the startup report.   Thank you in advance for 
your consideration.   
  
Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E. 
Principal Engineer 
Pangea Environmental Services, Inc. 
1710 Franklin Street, Suite 200 
Oakland, California 94612 
(510) 435.8664 Phone 
(510) 836-3709 Facsimile 
briddell@pangeaenv.com 
www.pangeaenv.com 
  
  


